MEMO TO: The Honorable President

and Board of Trustees

FROM: David A. Hulseberg

Village Manager

DATE : May 8, 2013

SUBJECT: Appointment – Glenbard Wastewater Authority

At the May 2nd Village Board meeting the appointment of Trustee Peter Breen to the Glenbard Wastewater Authority Executive Oversight Committee was listed. Trustee Breen requested that this appointment be continued to the May 16th meeting.

After further review, it has been determined that the Village President and a Village Trustee are to be appointed to the GWWA. Trustee Ware was reappointed to the GWWA at the last meeting.

I am asking for concurrence in the appointment of Village President Keith Giagnorio to the Glenbard Wastewater Authority Executive Oversight Committee.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

/cb

DAH APPOINTMENT GLENBARD WASTE WATER AUTHORITY GIAGNORIO 05162013